
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

www.HudsonHockey.com June 2020 Newsletter 

MAKE SURE YOU FOLLOW US ON: 
Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter 
for up to date news and events! 

BEFORE 

BEFORE 

AFTER 

AFTER 

More completed projects 
during our down time at 
the rink. Our lobby in 
Drewiske got a much 
needed makeover. 
 
We also painted and 
added new seating to our 
score booth. As you 
know running the clock, 
music, doing the 
announcing or keeping 
the score book is part of 
parents responsibilities 
during games. Now you 
can enjoy doing these 
activites in the new 
chairs! 

Open Position! 
HHA is proud of the fact that we have been 

able to offer a girls only team/program as part 

of our association. We are currently have 2 

spots to fill on the girls player/coach 

development committee. If you are looking for 

a way to get involved or want more info on this 

position please reach out to our VP of Hockey 

Operations Tommy Zerse at 

Tommyzerse@Gmail.com 

Save The Date! 
 

Hudson Hockey 2020 Golf Fundraiser 

Friday, Septmber 25th 

Kilkarney Hills 
 

Did you know the money made at the golf fundraiser is spilt 

between our youth hockey programs and the high school boys 

and girls teams? Despite all of the obstacles so far in 2020 we 

still plan to move forward with this event it may just look a 

little different this year. 

 

We are looking for volunteers to assist in planning this event. 

We need 1-2 to represent the following as leads: 

Boys Youth HHA 

Girls Youth HHA 

Boys High School 

 

If you are interested in helping with this even please contact 

Pattie Martin spjmartin3@msn.com 

Lynn Robson lrobson@telusproperties.com 

Amy Hauser amy@leitsch-mcsorley.com 

 

HHA History 

 

HHA was formed in 1975. They skated outdoors at Burton Park 

and had 75 skaters that year. They moved indoors in a Teflon-

coated bubble in 1980. The original boards inside were 

purchased from the NY Rangers which lead to HHA originally 

picking red, white and blue as the associations colors. 
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Have you ever had an idea or 
suggestion for HHA but didn’t know 
who to talk to? You can now send an 
email to SuggestionsHHA@gmail.com  

 
We will make sure it gets 

 to the right person! 

MEET TOMMY ZERSE 
VP of Hockey Operations 

 

 
 

Tommy has spent many years leading 
youth hockey associations in MN and 
WI areas. Tommy has coached 
different teams from Mites to 
Bantams. Tommy and his wife have 3 
kids: Madie, Grady and Truman. He 
also is an assistant coach for the 
Hudson Havoc. 
 
Tommy has been apart of the HHA 
board in one capacity or another for 
the past 6yrs. Currently VP of hockey 
operations. In this position Tommy 
oversees the Age-level 
representatives, Coaching 
Coordinator(s) and Referee-in-Chief. 

Try Out Fees 

Do you ever wonder why you get charged for tryouts and what 
exactly the fees cover?  For starters, it is an additional expense 
charged to players because it is an optional add-on, meaning not 
everyone participates in tryouts and at certain levels tryouts are 
not even available.  When completing the annual registration fee 
analysis, tryouts are excluded for this reason and is treated as 
an add-on feature.  In FY20, HHA collected $7,500.00 in 
registration fees.  While the actual expenses vary slightly year 
over year, on average as shown in the chart below, 40% of fees 
cover ice rental expense, 38%  for 3rd party goalie tryout 
assistance, 15% covers 3rd party (non-parent) evaluator expenses, 
and 7% covers miscellaneous tryout expenses.  Miscellaneous 
items typically include food for volunteers, signage, and various 
equipment needs.  Should you have any additional questions 
regarding tryout fees, please contact Mitch Kullman, Vice 
President Support of Hockey Operations or Anthony Aderhold, 
Treasurer.      

 

 

Welcome back to Hockey in Hudson, Wisconsin. 
 
Welcome Back to Hudson Sports & Civic Center!  
 
Two months ago, we shut our doors and took out our ice in Gornick and Drewiske due to COVID-19. The future was unknown, 
but we are happy to announce that our ice is back in and we have once again opened our doors. Currently, there are no HHA 
programs running, but we are offering ice rental. 
 
Hudson Hockey wants to provide a safe environment for all renters. We are constantly reviewing and making adjustments as 
needed to improve the safety of our facility and renters. We are following guidelines and waivers must be completed before 
renters/skaters take the ice.  
 
We currently have staff that is working hard to disinfect and maintain our rinks between groups renting the ice. 
 
Are you or someone you know interested in renting ice? Visit HudsonHockey.com to see available ice rental times. 

 


